Product Retirement Announcement

EXtralxt

ENTERPRISE TEXTING

April 8, 2022

Extracomm Inc. is announcing the retirement of the ExtraTxt product effective May 31,2022. For
existing customers, maintenance plans that can provide limited support will still be available
after that date. Please note that no new software updates and upgrades will be made available
in the future.
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